
 

 

	
	

 
 

Pre-K through Grade 3 Afternoon Bus Stop Supervision 
 
 
School	Board	policy	EEA	Br-1	states	“The	supervision	and	safety	of	children	to	and	from	the	bus	
stop	is	the	sole	responsibility	of	the	parent	and/or	caregiver.		Parents	and/or	caregivers	of	pre-
kindergarten	through	third	grade	(Pre	K-3rd)	are	expected	to	meet	their	children	at	the	bus	stop.		If	
the	parent	and/or	caregiver	is	not	at	the	bus	stop	the	child	will	be	returned	to	the	child’s	assigned	
school,	where	the	parent	will	be	required	to	pick	the	child	up.”	
	
Parents	of	pre-k	through	3rd	grade	children	may	choose	to	allow	their	children	to	be	
dropped	off	at	the	bus	stop	without	supervision	by	indicating	so	below:	
	
I	give	permission	for	the	bus	driver	to	drop	my	child/children	off	without	supervision	in	the	
afternoon.	
	

Parent	Signature:	
	
	 Date:	

	

School:	
	
	 Bus:	

	

Child	#1	Full	Name:	
	
	 Grade:	

	

Child	#2	Full	Name:	
	
	 Grade:	

	

Child	#3	Full	Name:	
	
	 Grade:	

	

Child	#4	Full	Name:	
	
	 Grade:	

	

	
	
 


